

Angela O'Shea

Subject:

RE: National Broadband Plan

From: Broadband [mailto:Broadband@DCCAE.gov.ie]

Sent: 24 February 2020 15:17

To: Contact User

Subject: National Broadband Plan

CCAE-MO-00081-2020

Ms. Honor Dunphy
Meetings Administrator
Waterford City & County Council
City Hall
The Mail
Co. Waterford

24 February 2020

Dear Ms Dunphy

I refer to your correspondence regarding the provision of high speed broadband and the rollout of same.

All counties will see premises passed in the first 2 years and over 90% of premises in the State will have access to high speed broadband within the next four years. The NBP network will offer users a high speed broadband service with a minimum download speed of 150Mbps, from the outset.

In the coming weeks, NBI will publish a map on their website <u>www.nbi.ie</u> detailing each individual premises included in the rollout, including an indicative timeline for service delivery.

I trust the above is of some assistance.

Yours sincerely

Gary Brazil,

National Broadband Plan

Roinn Cumarsáide, Gníomhaithe ar son na hAeráide & Comhshaoil

Department of Communications, Climate Action & Environment

29-31 Bóthar Adelaide, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 X285 29-31 Adelaide Road, Dublin 2, D02 X285

T +353 (0)1 678 2247

gary.brazil@dccae.gov.ie www.dccae.gov.ie

Disclaimer: